Fair, g | www.fairpoint.com
Poink 908 W. Frontview

communications Dodge City KS 67801

November 15, 2013

Mr. David Danner

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia WA 98504-7250

RE: Tariff Update - WN U-5 -YCOM Networks, Inc.

Dear Mr. Danner,

Enclosed for the Commission’s approval, YCOM Networks, Inc. d/b/a FairPoint Communications,
hereby submits the following tariff pages with changes to be effective December 16, 2013:

Section 1, First Revision Sheet No. 5
Section 12, Third Revision Sheet No. 1
Section 12, Second Revision Sheets No. 2 - Sheets No. 10

The purpose of this filing is to withdraw Integrated Services Digital Network-Basic Rate Interface
(ISDN-BRI) in our territory. There are no customers who currently subscribe to ISDN-BRI and
FairPoint offers more robust alternatives to meet our customer’s needs.

In compliance with WAC 480-120-194 (1), FairPoint is providing a thirty-day notice. Since there are
no individual customers with the ISDN-BRI service to mail the notice to, FairPoint is posting a notice
complying with the requirements stated in WAC-480-120-194 (4) on our website and at our
business office location.

Please contact Beth Westman at 207.535.4249 or bwestman@fairpoint.com with any questions or
concerns regarding this filing.

Sincerely,
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Patrick L. Morse
Senior VP Governmental Affairs
FairPoint Communications
P: 620-227-4409

F:620-227-8576



